
RE:   House Bill 1532 Tuition Reimbursement 

 

We are in support of this bill.  We choose to send our children to a private non-

public school to be able to be in an environment that we feel is better for their 

upbringing and more of a smaller setting for kid to teacher ratio.  This is a big 

sacrifice that we do and still have to pay taxes for the public school system.  This 

bill would give us a financial break on the month to month of making ends meet 

with the increase costs of cost of living is definitely straining the pocket book. 

Thank you for any consideration of passing this bill! 

 

John and Sandy Richter 

Bismarck, ND Residents 

 

 


